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I spent a full youth of summers at the Union county fair and I can safely say it’s long 

past due for these needed upgrades. The water/sewer/restroom additions at the 

fairgrounds will provide a structural component improving  the fair going experience 

for the families involved in all aspects of the property including FFA and 4-H. As 

tourism in Eastern Oregon continues to grow this type of infrastructure can help 

attract a larger base of visitors and programs that will add dollars to the local 

economy. Please consider this project for all the positives it will bring to the Union 

County Fairgrounds.  


